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which means that Timorese women can 
make individual complaints to the CEDAW 
Committee.  we are still waiting for this 
to occur in Australia. Kingsford hopes to 
continue the relationship with Timor Leste 
NGOs and UNIFEM.

Indigenous legal 
education
As a part of our commitment to Indigenous 
legal education, Kingsford continues to host 
winter school Indigenous students.  This 
is part of a UNSW program encouraging 
high school students to consider university 

careers.  We welcomed 19 students from 
around Australia considering studying law.  
They were very enthusiastic and keen to 
learn about the work of the Centre.  

We also are currently running our Indigenous 



City to Surf
Anna Hartree, Teena Balgi and Linda Tucker 
took the plunge this month and entered the 
City to Surf. While no records were set by 
Team KLC, they conquered heartbreak hill 
and powered into Bondi Beach at a good 
clip, managing to avoid all urges to break 
into a run.

Review of Disability 
Standards for 
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Community Legal 
Education Update
KLC’s has had a busy couple of months 
in terms of community legal education. 
We have continued our ongoing series of 
workshops for community workers, with 
seminars on domestic violence, family law, 
employment law and credit & debt law. We 
are grateful to all our presenters, including 
Laura Donnelly from Legal Aid, Susan 
Winfield from Consumer Credit Legal Centre 
and Alicia Jillard from the Domestic Violence 
Advocacy Centre, for giving up their 
valuable time and expertise. Our upcoming 
workshops are on powers of attorney and 
enduring guardianships, discrimination law 
and social security law. KLC has also done 
a number of ad hoc workshops and talks, 
including to the Randwick Area Soroptimists 
and the Randwick Botany National 
Seniors Association. We also conducted 
some training for volunteer lawyers on 
employment and discrimination law. Please 
contact Teena Balgi at t.balgi@unsw.edu.au 
if you would like more information about the 
centre’s community legal education work.

If you would like to subscribe (free) to this 
bulletin or would like further information 
please email Denise Wasley at: d.wasley@
unsw.edu.au.

If you would like to unsubscribe to this bulletin 
please email Denise Wasley at d.wasley@
unsw.edu.au with “unsubscribe E-Bulletin” 
in the subject field.


